
PUBLIC NOTICE City of Citrus Heights Police Department Dated: September 
11, 2008 NOTICE is hereby given that on September 11, 2008, The Citrus 
Heights Police Department will be starting a red light enforcement program at a 
new intersection location. There will be a 30-day warning period for each new 
intersection that is activated prior to the issuance of citations.  The intersection 
starting operation on September 11, 2008 is located at Sunrise Blvd. and Oak 
Avenue.  For the first thirty days after activation a warning will be given to all red 
light violators caught on the red light cameras. After thirty days citations will be 
mailed to the violator.   Violators will be able to view their violation on a secured 
website. Any questions can be directed to the attention of Sergeant Eric Mattke, 
program manager, or to any of the red light enforcement officers at 6315 
Fountain Square Drive, Citrus Heights, California or (916) 727-5500. 
 
 
 


